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UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE PT;'F~J_E€_
Washington. BC. 20280 SETis £L
December 23, 1982 -

P owi

Mr. Kenneth D. Wilson
Assistant Director
Clerk Division

American Postal Workers

Union, AFL-CIO //57 £
817 - 14th Street, N,W. 4 f
Washington, D.C. 20005 J00// *

Re: Attached List (16 cases)
Miami, FL 33152

Dear Mr. Wilson:

On several dates beginning November 3, 1982, we discussed the
arievances on the attached listing at the fourth step of our
ntractual grievance procedure.

The issue raised in the cases involved whether the grievants
are entitled to environmental differentials set forth in
Federal Personnel Manual Supplemental 532-1, Appendix J, that
are paid to employees who are exposed to various hazards.

The grievants contend that they were exposed to several
environmental contaminents while working at the Biscayne
Annex in Miami.

During our discussions, we agreed that postal employees are
not covered by the aforementioned provisions. We also agreed
to consider the matter closed.

Please sign and return the enclosed copy of this letter as
acknowledgment of your agreement to close the cases.

Sincerely,
MMorad \\;&QUH«) ‘% M
,Margargf H, Oliver enneth D. Wilson °

vor Relations Department SSlStant Director

Clerk Division
American Postal Workers
Union, AFL-GIO






